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Erquiaga, Josh

From: Baker, John C. <John.Baker@cpuc.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 15:01
To: Erquiaga, Josh
Subject: Re: Application Status Update

Hi Josh, 
 
That's not a problem. We've been extending for Council meetings across the state. 
 
Your new deadline is Dec. 20. 
 
John 
 
 
John C. Baker   (He/Him) 
Broadband Deployment Team, Communications Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco CA 94102 
(415) 703-1568 / john.baker@cpuc.ca.gov 
 

From: Erquiaga, Josh <jerquiag@slocity.org> 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 2:36 PM 
To: Baker, John C. <John.Baker@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: Will Morat <WMorat@entrustsol.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Application Status Update  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi John, 
  
We received our award letter last Thursday, which states that we must complete all forms within 30 days 
of receipt. Our current City Council schedule has us bringing this award to our Council for approval on 
December 10th, which is the first available Council Meeting to which we can bring this item. I had emailed 
federalfundingaccount@cpuc.ca.gov per below to see if we can get an extension to December 20th to 
accommodate our Council meeting schedule, but I hadn’t heard back yet. Is there someone else I should reach 
out to on this question? 
  
Thanks! 
  
Josh Erquiaga  
pronouns he/him/his  

Information Technology Manager 

E jerquiag@slocity.org  

T 805.781.7526  
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From: Broadband Grant Portal No-Reply <grantportal.noreply@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 09:19 
To: Erquiaga, Josh <jerquiag@slocity.org> 
Subject: Application Status Update 
  
   This message is from an External Source. Use caution when deciding to open attachments, click links, or respond. 

Dear City of San Luis Obispo, 
  
Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that City of San Luis Obispo has 
been awarded a Federal Funding Account grant. Please find attached Award letter 
with this email, which also outlines the next steps in the award process. 
  
The Award letter provides links to documents, which must be completed, signed, 
and submitted through the Broadband Grant Portal in order to begin processing 
your award. 
  
To submit your documents, log into the Broadband Grant Portal: 
  
1.Go to "My Awards" page and click on the "Files" tab. 
2.Click the links to download the Consent Form and either the Government Agency 
Taxpayer ID Form (for government entities) or Payee Data Record Form (for non-
government entities). 
3.Upload the completed document for each individual form 
4.Click the "Submit for Approval" link to submit each form. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact federalfundingaccount@cpuc.ca.gov. 
  
Thank you, 
Federal Funding Account Team. 

 

 
  


